
 

 

 

 

24th March 2020 

COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As we progress to the next stage of the Covid-19 outbreak, the Government is now 

insisting on a ‘lockdown’ way of life. We appreciate that this is an incredibly difficult 

and unknown time for everyone.  

Although you will have already received a ‘Home Learning’ pack for your child/ren, we 

appreciate that this will only sustain learning for a certain period of time. Therefore, 

please see suggested timetables on the class pages (within the School Closure – 

Homework support section) and lists of other activities that will enable the children to 

learn in different ways during this period of uncertainty. 

Please be assured we will communicate any changes as soon as they are known. Thank 

you for your continued support and understanding during these challenging times. 

Keep well and stay safe. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs. D. Milford 

Head Teacher 


